
 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Trinity Primary School 

Leahurst Road 

Hither Green 

London  

SE13 5HZ 

0208 325 4551 

 

Dear Trinity families, 

I am sure that we are all in store for a fantastic weekend as the weather reports indicate it will be the hottest of 

the year so far! What a great way for our children to end another week of brilliant learning. With the warm 

weather in mind, I have put a reminder overleaf about how you can ensure children remain safe in the sun whilst 

at school. Please have a look and ask me or any of the staff team if you need clarification. 

 

Please find attached to this newsletter the dates for the end of term and for next academic year. Stick them on 

the fridge as I am sure you will need to make reference to them constantly! 

 

Finally, there will be another chance for parents to get together and help improve the school at our Parent Forum, 

which is being held on Monday 23rd May. I hope lots of you can attend. Amongst other topics, we will be 

discussing changes to the end of the school day beginning in September.  

 

As always, I wish you the very best of weekends, full of rest and fun, ready for learning on Monday,  

 

 

 

 

Darren Janes 

Head of School 

Trinity Primary 

Friday 6th May 2016  

TRINITY PRIMARY NEWSLETTER 



 

Trinity Values. A place at the table – to be seated, to listen, where all have equal value. 

Dates for your diary: 

Mon 9th May—Reception visit to Lewisham 

library 

Tue 10th May—2S trip to Florence Nightingale 

Museum 

Thurs 12th May—2V trip to Florence Nightin-

gale Museum 

Thur 19th May— Y1 Evening concert at Brin-

dishe Green 

Mon 23rd May 9:30am—Parents’ Forum 

Fri 27th May—Reception trip 

to Godstone Farm 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers: 

A reminder to all parents that we collect 
Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers at Trinity 
Primary so please keep any you are given 
and hand them into Mrs Browning at the 
office. We are hoping to save enough to 
purchase new outdoor equipment, such 
as basketball nets 
and smaller foot-
ball goals. Thank 
you to all of  those 
who have contrib-
uted already. Re-
member… every 
little helps... 

PAFT Fundraising: 

Robinson Jackson Estate 

Agents have kindly agreed to 

make a contribution towards 

our school library through our  

Summer Fair this year. If you 

have space in your front gar-

den and would be happy to 

advertise our fair with a Robin-

son Jackson board then please 

speak to Nicole or email her 

on Nicole@newton-

williams.com 

Year Ones at the Horniman Museum: 

More learning outside the classroom took place this week 

when Year One ventured to the Horniman Museum. Lots of 

plant species were observed in a small workshop and then 

the children had the chance to see all of the fascinating taxi-

dermy on show. Thank you to the Year One teachers for or-

ganising the fun trip and for all of the parent helpers who 

attended.  

Stay Sun smart! 

Now that the sun is well and truly here, we want to remind parents to keep our children safe when they are outside. Please 

ensure you put suncream on your child before they come to school. We want the children to enjoy their time in the play-

ground and not come home with burnt faces! A reminder of what children should bring into school: 

 Suncream with their name written on the tube (to top up before lunchtime) 

 A sunhat (this can be a cap or soft sunhat—it does not have to have the Trinity logo on it) 

 NO sunglasses (we do not want any broken lenses entering eyes!) 


